
 

 

 

 

Minute of Extraodrinary General Meeting of Cullen & Deskford 
Community Council  

 
Date: Monday, 23 July 2018 
Time: 7.00 pm 
Venue: Cullen Community Centre 
Members in attendance: 
Stewart Black (Chair)  
Dennis Paterson (Vice-Chair) 
Colin Burch 
Stan Slater 
Phil Lovegrove (Treasurer) 
Steve Horrocks (Secretary) 
In Attendance: Dawn Brodie, Moray Council 
  
 

1 Opening of meeting: 
Stewart opened the meeting and welcomed all present. The purpose of the 
meeting was to decide whether CDCC should adopt a revised Clause 17 of 
the CDCC constitution.  
 

     2  Apologies  
 There were no apologies. 
 
     3    Discussion   
 Adopting a revised Clause 17 would enable CDCC to lease property.  

This was particularly relevant at the moment because of the decision by 
Moray Council (MC) to close 2 of the 3 public toilets in the town. There was 
currently a huge demand from the public for the toilets in the Square and the 
Links to be open, particularly so because of the holiday season. A group had 
recently been formed in Cullen with a view to taking over the running of these 
toilets but, in the meantime, if CDCC were able to lease property, they could 
lease these toilets from MC until the other group was in operation.  
 
The motion to adopt the revised Clause 17 was proposed by Steve, seconded 
by Phil and was there was a unanimous vote in favour. 

 
4 Closure 
 Stewart then closed the meeting.   

 
     
     


